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I am 100% opposed to this bill. Mail-in voting makes it possible and easier for more 

people to vote - people who live far from polling places, in outlying rural communities, 

on reservations; people who are extremely busy working 2 jobs and cannot get off 

work to vote; people who don't have childcare and don't want to drag their hungry, 

tired children to a polling place after work; people who are disabled, injured, sick, or 

have other challenges. Being able to only vote in-person on election day would 

create a huge hardship for many. Mail-in voting has worked well for Oregon for 

decades; please don't break it now. 


